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[image: image1.png]Civil Aviation Safety Authority
Ministry of Construction and Transportation
Republic of Korea

Chandrasena Nimalsiri 17 August 2007
Regional Programme Coordinator, COSCAP-SA

Supreme Building, No.64, Galle Road,

Colombo 03, Srilanka

Dear Mr. Nimalsiri,

With great pleasure to extend to you my best compliments, I would like to make an apology
for the late response to your e-mails regarding the SMIS.

Taking this opportunity to thank you for your interest and recognition in our system, T am
very pleased to provide all member States of the COSCAP-SA with the SMIS package including
installation CDs, User Manuals, etc. And it is also with my great pleasure that we would provide
further technical assistance to the extent possible regarding the common use of the SMIS on your
COSCAP -SA server.

In response to your request, I would like to direct you o contact the following person for
further discussions and coordination.

Name  : Mr. Man Heui Chang

Title ‘eam Leader for International Aviation Office
E-mail : g_planco@moct.go.r, airport@moct.go.kr
Phone  : 82-2-2669-6451

Fax  :822-6342-7219

1 hope that the SMIS will be of great help to COSCAP-SA with management and
implementation of ICAO SARPs and also with preparation for the ICAO USOAP. I also look forward
to the SMIS serving as a link between COSCAP-SA and the Republic of Korea to continue to work
together and to expand the cooperative relationship to the other fields of aviation.

Best regards,

L5

Sang Ho Chung
Assistant Minister,
Head of Civil Aviation Safety Authority
Republic of Korea

274 Gwahae-dong, Gangseo-gu, Seoul, Korea
tel: 82-2-2662-2162, fax: 82-2-6342-7219, e-mail: c1208( @moct.go.kr
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